
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24 June 2011 
            
Newsletter No 35 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Tuesday 28 June 2011.  Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. 
 

Rihanna Archer  Nursery 
For working hard to understand 

‘full’ and ‘empty’. 

Krishma Mahandru    RW 
For writing some instructions 

on how to plant a bean. 

 Deema Ali-Fatah   RG 
For always putting 100% effort 

in to all her work. 

  Emran Rashid-Kabir  1B 
For producing some lovely 

Geography work. 

Fatima Johura  1/2H 
For super effort and 
concentration in P.E. 

Nubia Shayaam-Smith   2S 
For always putting 100% into 

everything she does. 

  The Whole Class 3L 
For an excellent assembly about 

commitment.  

 Karina Raj-Bangur 3/4MW 
For writing an excellent 

biography poem. 

The Whole Class   4W 
For behaving brilliantly on our 

trip to the Mosque. 

    Amari Hall  5B 
For some lovely descriptive 

writing. 

Keanu Paul   5/6S 
For his literacy work writing a 

diary. 

  Priyanka Bali  6SH 
For an accurate pastel drawing 
using the drawing techniques 
developed during the week. 

 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up 1/2H 

Spick and Span 3/4MW 
Attendance RG 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 6SH  Runners up - RG 

 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Tuesday 28 June 2011. The lucky children 
will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 
Ismail Hussain   RW       

For helping his friend when they 
were upset. 

Mallica Reid    5B             
For finding a valuable item and 

handing it in straight away. 



 
 
3L Class Assembly 
Thank you to Class 3L for a wonderful assembly this morning.  The theme was ‘commitment’. The 
children performed beautifully.  Thank you to Mrs Lynch and all her support staff for their hard work. 
Well done all. 
 
Annual Dance Festival 
Our Annual Dance Festival will be taking place on Thursday 30 June and Friday 1 July 2011 starting 
at 7:00pm.  Tickets will be going on sale on Monday 27 June 2011 in the main reception entrance 
from 8:30am to 9:55am and 3:30pm to 4:00pm.  We are restricting tickets to 4 per family so all 
families have a chance to see the performance. Tickets will be sold on a first come first served basis 
and tickets will not be able to be reserved.  
 
A request from Mrs Bains 
If any parents/carers have any Asian outfits for boys or girls aged 8 to 13 that they no longer need, 
could you please donate them to school for the Dance Festival.  Thank you. 
 
Business Enterprise 
The Business Enterprise children attended St Michael’s Church Fete on Saturday 11 June 2011. It 
went really well so thanks to all the children and their parents for their support.  The Business 
Enterprise made a donation to the church and raised £76.41 for their project. 
 
Holidays during Term Time 
It has come to my attention that a number of parents/carers are still requesting time off during term 
time for the purpose of holidays or making visits abroad.  Please note the Local Government 
recommends that schools give a clear and consistent message to parents that absences for the 
purpose of holidays or making visits abroad during term time can not be authorised.  Please support 
us with this and arrange any holidays or visits abroad during the school holidays. 
 
Term Dates 

End of Term 

Children break up on 
Thursday 21 July 2011 
and return to school on 

Monday 5 September 2011  

 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher 


